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SUMMARY 

Increased visitation and use of County roads to access points of interest has resulted in traffic safety 

issues and lost or stranded motorists.  The latter may have travelled roads not suitable for their vehicle or 

driving skills.  Such situations have resulted in the need for County Search and Rescue services creating 

a drain on limited staff and budgets.  The County plans to install speed limit, directional, informational 

or warning signs on certain roads and locations to mitigate some of the risks that visiting motorists may 

experience.  The letters before you are a courtesy notice to agencies that manage the lands on which 

County roads are located.   

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

The County signed and numbered Class B roads many years ago, some with speed limit or other 

signage. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

Unknown. 


